
  
  

FPU students take part in annual Humans vs. Zombies 
 

This week there will be a zombie apocalypse on campus. But don’t be scared, it’s just 
the annual Humans Versus Zombies held by the Gamers Club.  
 
The Humans Versus Zombies event is held each semester for a week. This year the 
club is hosting the event October 20​th​-October 24​th​.  The theme for this week is 
Zombie-induced trance cause by all the studying students are doing for their 
midterms. 
 
Rules for the game include using a Nerf gun in unrestricted areas to stun the 
zombies. Zombies can tag a human and turn them into a zombie for one hour.  The 
original zombie aka the OZ is unknown for as long as they want to be. The OZ is 
randomly selected out of pool and then secretly notified that they are the OZ. All 
zombies must wear a green bandana and humans must wear an orange bandana at 
all times. The main objective of the game is to survive.  
 
Each semester the event gets attention from students all around campus, not just 
members of Gamers Club. FPU junior, John Nguyen, is the event coordinator this 
semester. He has been involved in HvZ since his freshman year and said he would 
definitely want to be the event coordinator again next semester. This semester there 
are about 55 students playing, which is an increase from the 30-40 students hat 
played last spring.  
 
According to Nguyen, the fall week of HvZ targeting at getting freshman involved. 
Freshmen John Massaro said it’s “live or die”. Massaro is proud to have shot the OZ 
on his first day of the game. He says he would love to play again next semester. 
 
Sounds like the battle is heating up already. Good luck to all the players involved, try 
to stay human.  
 
 
 
 
 


